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Researchers at the University of Kentucky are inviting you to 
take part in a traumatic brain injury (TBI) study.  We want to 
understand how individuals with TBI are impacted by workplace 
distractions and how it effects their work performance.  

This study will require two interviews which can be conducted 
via phone call or Zoom meeting. These interviews can be taken 
over four weeks.  Participants will be asked a series of questions 
regarding their volunteer work, workplace environment, and 
work performance.

You may be eligible to participate if you:
• Are over 18 years old
• Have been diagnosed with mild, moderate, or severe TBI
• Can read and speak English
• Are able to verbally answer questions over telephone
• Have been employed (in the past 6 months)

For more information:
DeAnna Pinnow  or  Peter Meulenbroek 
DeAnnaPinnow@uky.edu  Meulenbroek@uky.edu
701-721-9002 859-218-0574




